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PRESS RELEASE 
 

NBP opens Collection Account to receive donations under 
Prime Minister’s Flood Relief Fund 2010 

 
Karachi: With a view to helping affectees of the massive devastation caused by the floods 
across the country, National Bank of Pakistan has opened a Collection Account at all its 
branches to receive donations under the “PRIME MINISTER’S FLOOD RELIEF FUND 
2010.” 
 
The Collection Account will facilitate all individuals and organizations in donating 
donate funds for assistance of the flood-affected people. 
 
The Collection Account will be operated under Current Account No. 898989 and can be 
operated through all branches of National Bank of Pakistan.  
 
Donations may be deposited in the Collection Account through NBP’s regular Pay-in-
Slip. The donor will receive counter slip duly stamped as token of having deposited the 
donation amount. 
 
Banners are being placed at all NBP branches stating: “Donation to Prime Minister’s 
Flood relief Fund 2010 Accepted Here” to assist donors. 
 
The management and employees of National Bank of Pakistan have expressed their deep 
concern for the sufferings of the people who have been displaced from their homes as a 
result of the high floods. They have appealed to the people of Pakistan to come forward 
and donate generously to help their countrymen in their hour of need. 
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